

File no: F13/607

8 February 2021

Councillor Doug Hawkins Mayor Liverpool Plains Shire Council PO Box 152 QUIRINDI NSW 2343

doug.hawkins@lpsc.nsw.gov.au

Dear Doug

On behalf of Blacktown City Council, I would like to extend my personal best wishes to you and everyone in Liverpool Plains for the year ahead.

We know that last year was both difficult and challenging, but I am optimistic that 2021 will bring brighter moments for all of us and hopefully we will be able to share these exciting experiences starting with your forthcoming Military Tattoo event.

The friendships which have been established since 2005 reflect the solid bonds which exist between us and I look forward to strengthening these during 2021 in a resilient and spirited manner.

whate

Once again, all the best for the year ahead.

Yours sincerely

Councillor Tony Bleasdale OAM

Mayor